
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville, South Carolina

@   @   @   @   @

12 October 2014

Dear Friends in Christ,

Most of us, I suspect, keep multiple calendars, and we make plans for important events in our lives by the week, 
month, and year. These events — in the past, present, and future — we often think of as a timeline. This much 
is so obvious that it doesn’t occur to us that the very concept of linear time was unknown in most of human 
history and is a consequence of divine revelation which discloses that the universe is created, not eternal, and 
that the created cosmos had a beginning and it will have an end. Time itself was created by God, who chose 
to live in time by becoming man and living and dying for us to redeem everything created from ruination — 
including time. In the sacred liturgy we have the intersection of time as counted on a clock with time as the 
fullness of God’s providential plan, and so we have a liturgical calendar to order the celebration of the sacred 
mysteries that make present to the Church in every time and place the saving events of the past and allow us to 
participate now in the glory that is to come on the Last Day when time as we know it will cease to be.

These are among the many reasons why the Church invests such effort in the calculation of time and the loving 
care of the liturgical calendar, and that explains why even the way the Western world counts time by months 
and years is the result of a proclamation by Pope Gregory XIII. The civil calendar followed by most of the world 
exists because the Catholic Church wanted to be sure about the proper dates for the celebration of Easter, and 
this in turn reminds us why the Church is so concerned with remaining mindful of dates in salvation history. 
Here are some dates in the next two months of which I hope you will be mindful:

@ 18 October is the Feast of Saint Luke, Evangelist
@ 22 October is the Feast of Pope Saint John Paul the Great
@ 28 October is the Feast of Saints Simon and Jude, Apostles
@ 1 November is the Solemnity of All Saints
@ 2 November is the Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed (All Souls’ Day)
@ 10 November is the Feast of Pope Saint Leo the Great
@ 22 November is the Feast of Saint Cecilia, Patroness of the Nashville Dominicans
@ 23 November is the Solemnity of Christ the King, the Last Sunday of the Liturgical Year

Put these and many other such dates in your calendar along with reminders about volleyball games and doctor’s 
appointments and scheduled oil changes. All of time is sacred.

Christ yesterday and today, the Beginning and the End, the Alpha and the Omega. All time belongs to him and 
all the ages. To him be glory and power through every age for ever. Amen.

Father Newman



EDUCAT ION  W ITH  
PROVEN  RESULTS !

SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

O P E N  
H O U S E
W E E K

      ● 4 Nashville Dominican Sisters of Saint Cecilia 
      ● Virtues in Practice Program
      ● 2012 SACS Accredited
      ● 2009 National Blue Ribbon School
      ● Apple Computer Lab, SMARTBoards & iPads
      ● Choir, Advanced & Beginning Bands 
      ● Top 10% Standardized Test Scores
      ● Middle School Competitive Sports
      ● 8th Grade Honors in French, Spanish, English & Algebra
      ● 114 Year History of Tradition, Virtue & Excellence

TRADITION       VIRTUE        EXCELLENCE101 Hampton Avenue, Greenville, SC 29601
864.271.3870
www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

 Please call for an appointment 
               Nelle Palms 
      Director of Admissions
  nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org 
              864.679.4117

N o v e m b e r  3 - 7

http://stmarysgvl.org/our-school/st-marys-catholic-school/
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org


Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 12 October 2014
  
  7.30 am      @  Anne C. McGrady
  9.00 am      @  Deceased Members /
                         Eassy Family
11.00 am          Pro populo
  1.00 pm          Spanish Mass

Sunday, 12 October 2014

Coffee & donuts: After the 9.00 am Mass
Nursery during 9.00 & 11.00 am Masses
9.00 am              3 & 4 Year Olds (K4 
classroom of Sacred Heart Hall)
9.00 am              Scripture Study
10.10 am            Morning Prayer (McGrady)
6.00 pm              HS Youth Group (McGrady)
6.00 pm              Women of Grace

  Monday, 13 October 2014

  7.00 am      @  Delmer F. Quackenbush, Jr.

Monday, 13 October 2014

6.30 pm              Boy Scout Meeting
                           (McGrady)
6.30 pm              Cub Scouts

  Tuesday, 14 October 2014

  7.00 am          Wayne Anderson
12.00 noon  @  The South Family

Tuesday, 14 October 2014

No Program of Catholic Studies
10.00 am            Women’s Club
1.00 pm              Senior Men’s Club
7.00 pm              Knights of Columbus
                           (McGrady)

 Wednesday, 15 October 2014 

  7.00 am          Fr. Newman
12.00 noon  @  Robert Anthony Dowling, Sr.

Wednesday, 15 October 2014

No Holy Hour & Confessions
No Religious Education
No RCIA
No Program of Catholic Studies

  Thursday, 16 October 2014  

  7.00 am          Jacqueline Ruth Ehler
12.00 noon      The Savarese Family

Thursday, 16 October 2014   

2.30 pm             Cenacles/Rosary
3.30 pm             Prayer Meeting
No Program of Catholic Studies

  Friday, 17 Octoberber 2014
 
  7.00 am      @  Argemira Palacio

Friday, 17 October 2014

6.15 am              Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am      Pillars of Christ
10.00 am            Scripture Study Class
3.10-4.45 pm      Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 18 October 2014

  5.00 pm      @  Laurence Dowling
                         (90th death anniversary)

Saturday, 18 October 2014

8.00-9.00 am      Rosary at Grove Road
                           abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm      Confessions (church)

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 4/5 October
     Needed               32,000
     Received             29,242
     Shortage            2,758

     Poor Box                  396

                                         
Offertory Year to Date

     Needed             448,000
     Received             417,833
     Shortage	          30,167
      

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information 
or if you have any questions 
please contact Jennifer Doiron at 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org. 

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-Church/104953442881257


Parish News
Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of George J. Howard, Jr.  
who died last week. We extend our prayers and sympathy to his 
family and friends.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light 
shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for 
all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, 
especially Alan Howard, Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, 
Andrew Brett, Cassandra Gomes, Paulina Cruz, Brett 
Gervais, Judy Byrum, Tim Sullivan and Charles Moran.

Wednesday Holy Hour & Confessions

Please Note These Changes

We will not hear Confessions on

Wednesday 15 October 2014
Wednesday 26 November 2014
Wednesday 24 December 2014
Wednesday 31 December 2014

And throughout October, only Father Newman will be 
hearing Confessions on Wednesday afternoon. Father 
Chalmers will return on Wednesdays beginning in 
November.

Thank you.

Father Newman

Collection for 11/12 October

Support of the Parish & Bishop’s Appeal

St. Mary’s Senior Fellowship

Please join us for lunch on Saturday 
11 October at 12 pm in Sacred Heart Hall 
to kick off the new season. Bring a dish or 
dessert to share. New members age 55 plus 
and guests are encouraged to come spend
time with us!  For more information, contact Patricia 
Wellham at 864.294.9270.

Congratulations to

Madelyn Grace Parady who was baptized last weekend.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our parish family: 
Mr. & Mrs. David Masterson and Mr. & Mrs. Edward Gilbert.

Women of Grace Bible Study

The Women of Grace Bible Study will meet on the second 
and fourth Sunday of each month in Sacred Heart Hall from 
6.00-8.00 pm. For more information, please contact: Wiletta 
Pennington at wbpennington8248@yahoo.com or Dorothy 
Whalen at Littledotw@aol.com.

Bulletin Submissions 

To submit items for the e-bulletin, contact Lisa Watkins 
at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org. The deadline for items 
is 12 days prior to the bulletin date. 

All Souls Day, 2 November

Sunday 2 November is the Commemoration of All the 
Faithful Departed or All Souls Day. On that day we 
pray for the souls of the just who are being prepared 
for the glorious vision of God, and in your stewardship 
envelopes you’ll find an envelope for All Souls Day with 
line on one side for writing the names of your beloved 
dead whom you would like remembered at the altar her 
during November. Please complete that envelope and 
drop it in any collection during October.

Fall Break Reminder 

Program of Catholic Studies, RCIA and RE classes for 
grades 1-8 will not meet the week of 12 October.

Popcorn Sale 

The St. Mary’s Cub Scout Pack 521 will be selling popcorn as 
a fundraiser after all Masses this weekend and at the Knight 
of Columbus breakfast on 19 October. The funds raised will 
support their activities for the rest of the year, so please be 
generous.

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:littledotw@aol.com
mailto:wbpennington8248@yahoo.com


 

St. Mary’s 
 

 
 

Sunday 
9 November 

 

9:00am – 1:30pm 
 

*All donors must have Photo 
ID to donate. 

 

 
Make sure to drink plenty of water and 

 eat well before donating!!! 
 

Contact Rita Brown email: Ritamb@aol.com or ph. 233.3715; 
or after Mass on 11/12 or 25/26 October  

or at Knights Breakfast 
To sign up! 

 

Movie Ticket or  
Clemson/Carolina T-shirt  

For all donors 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ritamb@aol.com
http://www.thebloodconnection.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Blood-Connection/148345375183932
https://twitter.com/BloodConnection


Knights of Columbus Essay Contest
for St Mary’s Parish 8th Graders

Monsignor Charles J. Baum Council #13112 will hold its 
annual Knights of Columbus Catholic Citizenship Essay 
Contest for St. Mary’s Parish 8th Graders. The theme of the 
Essay Contest is “The Importance of Religious Freedom.”
Essay Contest forms and packets are available by contacting 
John McGrath at 864.292.0475 by 15 October. Essays must 
be received by 30 October.

Knights of Columbus Breakfast

The K. of C. Monthly Breakfast is scheduled 
for Sunday 19 October in Macalka 
Dining Room after all the morning Masses. 
All are welcome to share breakfast with the 
parish family.

Menu Items:
A variety of Danish and Fresh Hot Southern Biscuits
Crisp Bacon and Mild Savory Sausage
Homemade Omelets
Vegetable, Bacon, Sausage, and Gluten Free Quiche
Scrambled Eggs, Eggs Benedict, Pancakes, and Grits

Top it off with Hot fresh-made Pepper Southern Gravy

40 Days for Life: 27 September - 2 November

It is not too late to participate in 40 Days for Life, a grass 
roots pro-life campaign with a vision to change hearts 
through prayer, fasting, and peaceful vigil to end abortion. 
The hope is to seek God’s favor to turn hearts and minds 
from a culture of death to a culture of life, thus bringing an 
end to abortion.

Help to spread the word to others about this important life-
saving effort.

• 40 Days for Life Candlelight Vigil Thursday 16 October 
at 7 pm, Greenville Women’s Clinic.

• Rosaries for Life - The Diocese of Charleston is again 
supporting the Rosaries for Life campaign this fall during 
the 40 Days for Life. This campaign becomes part of the 
prayer and fasting aspect of the 40 Days for Life. Pray 5 
decades of the rosary from 24 September until 2 November. 
Email your count each week to rosaries4life@gmail.com. 

• 40 Days for Life Closing Celebration Saturday 1 November 
at 9.30 am, Greenville Women’s Clinic, Sanctity of Life 
Prayer.

To find out more and sign up to help please contact: Jo Ann 
Gorman 864.248.0264 or Ingrid Ireland 864.329.0044 or 
by visiting:
www.40daysforlife.com/greenville and
facebook.com/40daysgreenville

Save the Date — SC Citizens for Life
9 January 2015: Proudly Pro-Life Diner in Columbia, SC 
with featured speaker abortion survivor Melissa Ohden.

10 January 2015: Stand Up for Life March & Rally. March 
from the University of South Carolina Russell House to 
the SC State House.  Featured Speaker, Abortion Survivor 
Melissa Ohden. Great Music. Positive Messages.

Baby Bottle Boomerang
11-12 October

On this weekend, we are asking all parishioners to take a baby 
bottle, fill it up with loose change, checks will also be fine 
- (a great project in teaching our children a lesson in giving 
selflessly to help others through Birthright of Greenville).  
Bottles should then be returned on 18/19 October and 
25/26 October at any of the church entrances.

Church League Basketball Forms

Visit the Church League Basketball section of the parish 
website for registration forms for players and coaches. The 
deadline for player registration is 13 October. If you have 
any questions, please contact Megan Soulsby, our parish 
athletic director, at megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org.

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who receive 
prayer requests by telephone and then pray for those requests. 
Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext 127 to submit your 
requests. Information received will be kept confidential.

	          WCKI 1300 AM

catholicradioinsc.com

http://www.catholicradioinsc.com
mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/greenville/
https://www.facebook.com/40daysgreenville
mailto:rosaries4life@gmail.com


Faith Formation News

Religious Education Grades 1-8

No Classes this week for Grades 1-8.

Make-up session for Touching Safety Program 29 October 
from 6.00-6.30 pm.

Sunday Mornings for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Class meets Sunday at 9.00 am in the K-4 Classroom in 
Sacred Heart Hall. No classes 19 October.

High School Youth Group

Sunday 12 October: Regular Sunday night meeting from 6.00-8.00 pm, 
in McGrady Hall - undercroft of the church.

For information about St. Mary’s High School Minsitry, please contact 
Chris Stansberry at 630.1646 or chris.stansberry@stmarysgvl.org.

Confirmation Retreat

Students in the Confirmation classes will have a retreat on 
Friday 24 October from 5.30-10.30 pm in Gallivan Hall. All 
students must attend.

St. Mary’s Women’s Club

The next meeting of the St. Mary’s Catholic 
Women’s Club will be held on Tuesday 14 
October at 10.00 am on the first floor of Sacred 
Heart Hall. We invite any interested women of the 
parish to attend and also discover how we serve 
our church and community. We meet the second 
Tuesday of each month, September through 
May. Events are scheduled at various times which 
allow participation of your choice. For more 
information, contact President Veronica Yockey 
at veronica.yockey@juno.com or 864.246.5777.

2014 Christmas Ornament

The 2014 Window Ornament, “Pray and 
Labor,” is now available! Reserve your ornament 
before they sell out. Please see the Ornament 
Flyer in next week’s e-bulletin for complete 
information. Contact Andrea Phillips at 
aphillips@greenvillecounty.org or 864.320.1492 
for questions.

United Ministries 25th Walk for the Homeless
Confirmation Class Walked in Memory of Mack Pazdan

Top Fundraising Large Team:  Total 9,200.00
Top Fundraising Youth: Sam Pazdan $620.00

Students who collected 
$200.00 or more: 

Sam Pazdan 		  $620.00
Ryan McLear 		  $515.00
Megan Pelicano 		 $535.00
Ann Lyons		  $460.00
Matthew Marhal 	 $365.00
Caroline Collins 	 $330.00
Maddie Devine 		 $310.00
Rebecca Ortiz 		  $298.66
Kathryn Wells 		  $275.00
Lizzy Latham 		  $230.00
Jack Cassell 		  $215.00
Hallie Palms 		  $215.00

 
 

Marius Covington 	 $179.00
Luke Newhouse 	 $165.00
Heather Owens 		 $164.00
Emmy Dickerson 	 $140.00
Drew Nichols 		  $135.00
Brian Graham 		  $128.75
Brianna Hyman 	 $125.00
Emma Parker 		  $125.00
Evan Bondura 		  $120.00
Stephany Sanchez 	 $120.00
Ellie Cassidy 		  $115.00
Alejandro Escobar 	 $115.00

Guillana Fajardo 	 $115.00
Helen Kopscik 		  $115.00
Evelyn Mora 		  $115.00
Christopher Payne 	 $115.00
Katy Permanente 	 $115.00
Marc Perez 		  $103.00
Danis La Paz 		  $100.00
Lydia Maness 		  $100.00

Students who collected
$100.00 or more:

We are so proud of all the Confirmation students. Excellent job! We would like to thank the parents, family 
members, and sponsors who walked with us. Our final thanks you to everyone who donated to this worthy cause.

mailto:veronica.yockey@juno.com
mailto:aphillips@greenvillecounty.org
mailto:chris.stansberry@stmarysgvl.org


Saint Mary’s School

www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school

Main Office Number: 864.271.3870
Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator
patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Shana Upham
School Secretary

school.secretary@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

St. Mary’s Ducks Volleyball
(Home games in bold)

10 October    CMSC Tournament
                      @ Bob Jones
14 October     Southside Christian   5.00 pm
17-18 Oct.      DOCYVT in Summerville  

St. Mary’s Ducks Cross Country

11 October	   @ Furman	    TBD

Upcoming Events

23 October - Parent Prayer 

Potluck - K3 & K4

24 October - 8th Grade 

Confirmation Retreat

31 October - Fall Festival

2014-2015
The Year of Charity

Charity is loving God with all your heart, mind, and strength, and your 
neighbor as yourself. Through the theological virtue of charity we place 
God above all things and recognize that what we do to the least of our 
brothers, we do unto Him.

St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

Check out the volunteer ad below! Our goal is to have all families attend and 
help out with this important event. If you have any questions or suggestions, 
please contact Lisa Lyvers by e-mail at lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org.

Volunteer for Class Art
From simply cutting out paper designs to creating the idea behind an 
art project, we need helpers of all kind to assist with our Classroom Art 
Projects. One of the highlights of our live auction at the Gala event is 
the auctioning of these projects. Every grade is represented with a piece 
of art that is created from students’ work, using images of the students, 
or placing students thoughts on canvas. Please contact Mrs. Lyvers if you 
have that creative flair!

Thank you to those people who have already signed up to help.

October virtue: Friendship
“Sharing a mutual love that seeks the
good of the other.”

Our Saints:

K3-2nd Grade: Benedict & Scholastica

3-5: Basil the Great & Gregory Nazianzen

6-8: Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati

St. Mary’s School Open House Week

All families interested in St. Mary’s School 
for the 2015-2016 school year are invited to 
join us for an Open House Week on Monday 
3 November through Friday 7 November 
2014. Parents will have the opportunity 
to have a private tour of the campus, meet 
faculty and ask questions about our extraordinary school. Please call or email 
Nelle Palms, Director of Admissions, to schedule your tour at 864.679.4117 
or nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/st-marys-catholic-school/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-School/363265600431677
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.secretary@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org


Want to Grow in Holiness, But Too 
Busy?

Want to transform your work, 
your marriage, your family, and 
your life, but don’t have time? 
Looking for the quickest, surest, 
and easiest way to holiness, but 
don’t know where to begin?

Join us on November 
3 as we begin a 33-
day preparation for 
Marian Consecration. 
For six weeks, 
we’ll individually 
read about and 
reflect on four great 
Marian giants: St. 
Louis de Montfort, 
St. Maximilian Kolbe, 
Blessed Mother Teresa, 
and Blessed John Paul II. They’ll 
teach us the secrets to drawing 
closer to the Heart of Jesus 
through the Heart of Mary. You 
can do it on your own, with your 
family, or in a small group and in 
weekly meetings, share insights 
and watch a 30-minute video 
by Fr. Michael Gaitley, MIC, and 

group experience into a clear and 
live-able focus that helps bring 
individual reflections.

In our hectic day and time, Blessed 
John Paul II and Blessed Mother 
Teresa knew that the quickest way 
to be transformed into a saint is 
through a relationship with Our 

Blessed Mother, Mary. Mary 
leads us to the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus. Starting 
with the book 33 Days 
to Morning Glory: A 
Do-It-Yourself Retreat 
in Preparation for 
Marian Consecration, 
we will begin this 

journey together as a 
parish.

If you are looking for a 
simple way to be spiritually 

renewed, develop a deeper 
relationship with Our Merciful 
Savior, and grow in holiness, join 
us for 33 Days to Morning Glory. 
Our experience will culminate on 
December 8th, The Feast of the 
Immaculate Conception.

Consecration Schedule

All meetings are held on 
Mondays from 7:00-8:30 pm 
in the Monsignor Gwynn Room 
on the first floor of Sacred 
Heart Hall.

The dates for the meetings are:

•  November 3
•  November 10
•  November 17
•  November 24
•  December 1
•  December 8 – Feast Day: 
    Consecration

HERWISE DELETE BOX 
 

	
  
	
  

 
MARIAN RETREAT

AT
ST. MARY’S

	
   Cost	
  of	
  Materials	
  –	
  	
  
Goodwill	
  Offering	
  

Retreat Coordinators
Contact to register or questions.

Mrs. Eileen Scoggins 864.415.8289

Mrs. Barb Bathon  574.261.2294

www.allheartsafire.com

http://www.allheartsafire.com


PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you 
would like to sign up as an adorer or regular 
visitor, or just visit for the day, please come to 
the St. Mary Magdalene parish office Monday - 
Friday, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

Please contact Tom O’Donnell (POP parishioner 
and Guild coordinator) at 864.610.0588 if you 
would like to take one of these hours.

Hours in need of an adorer
Wednesday 2 am

Friday 4 am

St. Joseph’s Catholic School

St. Joseph’s Fine Arts Department will present 
their fall play “Shakespeare in Hollywood” to be 
performed on campus 30 October -2 November. 
More information can be found on the school 
website at sjcatholicschool.org.

St. Joseph’s High School Open House for 
fall 2015 admissions will be held on Sunday 
9 November on the school’s campus. The 
program, which begins at 1.00 pm, will offer 
prospective families an opportunity to learn 
more about the high school, pick up applications, 
tour the facility with current students, and meet 
the high school teachers and coaches. For more 
information, call 234.9009.

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat

There are a few spots left for the next Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat, 
a confidential and non-judgmental weekend retreat to help post 
abortive women and men heal from their abortion experience. 
The weekend will be 7-9 November in Rock Hill, SC. For more 
information, contact Christy 803.554.6088 or Kathy 803.546.6010 
or grace4healing@gmail.com.

Child Loss Mass

The Family Life Office is sponsoring a Child 
Loss Mass for anyone who has experienced 
early child loss on Saturday 18 October at 
10 am to pray and commemorate the loss of our 
children. The Mass will be at Blessed Sacrament 
Church, 5 St. Theresa Drive, Charleston, SC. 
Please contact the Family Life Office for more 
information at FamilyLife@catholic-doc.org or 
803.547.5063.

 
 Call OLR Church Office (864)422-1648 
 Email: OLRChurch@Charter.net 
 On the WEB: www.OLRChurch.mojoe.net
 This is a free event and donations will be gladly accepted 

 

 

Jesus said …“The graces of My mercy are drawn by  means of one vessel only, and that is – trust.   
The more a soul trusts, the more it will receive.   

Souls that trust boundlessly are a great comfort to Me,  because I pour all My graces into them.  
     I rejoice that they ask for much, because it is my desire to give much, very much…” 

-Saint Faustina, Diary, 1578 
 

  
 Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Church in Greenville, SC will be 
hosting a Divine Mercy Celebration in honor of Saint Faustina 
 
 Date: Sunday, October 12, 2014 at 3 p.m. 
Speaker: Dr. Paul Thigpen, Ph.D. 
 
 
 
 

  Events:  3:00 - Divine Mercy Chaplet with special music 
3:15 - “Blessed Are the Merciful, for They Shall Obtain Mercy” 
4:00 - Shrine Presentation and Eucharistic Adoration 
4:45 - Benediction 
5:00 - Mass  

 6:00 - Dinner (Reservations required by Wed. 10/8)  
 

For more information and to RSVP: 
 

   

  Internationally known speaker for Catholic,     
      academic, and  secular audiences 
  Award-winning journalist; Best-selling author  
     42 books 

University of Notre Dame Glee Club

Greenville has been selected for the University of  Notre Dame Glee 
Club’s fall tour. The 65 member all-male vocal group, well-known 
nationally and internationally, will perform Friday 24 October at 
7.30 pm at Prince of Peace Catholic Church (1209 Brushy Creek 
Rd, Taylors). Conducted by Daniel Stowe, selections range from 
Renaissance to Contemporary to Sacred to African-American 
Spirituals. Tickets are $10 each - family tickets available for a special 
rate of $40 (mom/dad and children). Contact St Mary’s parishioner 
Charlie Bathon at 574.261.2293 or charlesbathon@gmail.com.

Cursillistas

Your Piedmont Deanery Ultreya will be meeting on Thursday 16 
October at 7.00 pm in the Conner Education Building at St Mary 
Magdalene in Simpsonville. If you have any questions please contact 
John Gregory at 864.314.3050.

mailto:grace4healing@gmail.com
mailto:familylife@catholic-doc.org
mailto:charlesbathon@gmail.com
mailto:olrchurch@charter.net
http://www.olrchurch.mojoe.net
http://www.sjcatholicschool.org


		  Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville	 Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com

		  Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com			               Call: 864.266.8843

Study

10 October - LVG Happy Hour at The 
Community Tap (217 Wade Hampton Blvd, 
Greenville, SC) at 6.00 pm. Contact: Jamie and 
Meg McGowen at 864.525.6191 (Jamie) and 
864.363.8753.

19 October - Monthly Lunch at Handi Indian 
Cuisine (18 N Main Street, Greenville, SC 29601) 
at 1.00 pm. Contact: Matt at 512.796.7930 
with questions. Your RSVP allows us to make a 
reservation.

Fellowship

Men’s Book Study
Tuesdays

Men of Greenville, join your brothers at The 
Community Tap in a book study of Be A Man!: 
Becoming the Man God Created You to Be by Fr. 
Larry Richards to rediscover the importance of 
the spiritual life. Meet at 6.30 pm with discussion 
from 6.45-8 pm. Contact Dan at 412.651.5333 
with questions.

God’s Call to Man:
A Prayer Scripture Study
Mondays through 13 October

A six-week scripture study following the 
Catechism of the Catholic Church’s outline 
on the Five Forms of Prayer: Blessing, Petition, 
Intercession, Thanksgiving, and Praise. Contact 
Sarah P  at 864.561.4460.

Women’s Book Study
Tuesdays through 28 October

All LVG women are invited to meet at the home 
of Christina C at 7pm for a study of Courageous 
Women: A Study in Heroines of Biblical History. 
For the specific address, call Christina C at 
443.986.5945 or email lvgreenville@gmail.com.

All young adults (18-39)

are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help

young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

When: Mondays
             6.45 pm

Where: Your Pie
1461 Woodruff Road
Greenville, SC 29615

RSVP on the
LV Facebook events.

27 October
Recover the Unity

Fr. Jay Scott Newman,
Pastor of St Mary’s Church

17 November
Our Apostolic Mission

Sean Chapman,
SJCS Teacher & RCIA instructor

at Prince of Peace

“Restore us to thyself, O LORD, that we may be restored!”

3 November
Converting to Catholicism

Steven and Beth Jones,
Academic Dean at St Joseph’s 

Catholic School

10 November
Reviving the Spirit

Matt Mumaugh,
Member of LVG

Theology on Tap Fall Series

14-16 November: The Art of Catholic Living: Catholic Young Adults Fall 
Retreat at Diakonia Retreat Center in Salem, SC. Join us in retreating for a 
weekend away, while learning of the beauty in the art of living by the truths 
and teachings of the Catholic Church with other young adults from across 
the Diocese of Charleston. Visit the Diocese of Charleston Young Adult 
Ministry website for registration information.
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Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community			   Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Robert Lee
		  Administrator of St. Rafka Church				    Organist
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      robert.lee@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.901.4200

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Joann Miller
		  Director of Hispanic Ministries				    Director of Religious Education
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Liturgical Ministry					    Director of Christian Formation
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon George Tierney					     Pat Perkins
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.679.4109
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Lisa Watkins	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Director of Communications
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4105

		  Arlen Clarke							       Dorothy Whalen
		  Choirmaster							       Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4119							       864.679.4122
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